
Ontario Line Construction Notice 

 

 

Information as of: July 26, 2023  

Utility relocation at Pape Avenue 
and Riverdale Avenue   
Scheduled start date: As early as Monday, July 31, 2023  

Scheduled completion date: Mid-August 2023   

Timing: 7:00 a.m. – 7:00 p.m.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Contact us: 
Call us 24/7 at: 416-202-5100 
Write to us at: ontarioline@metrolinx.com 
Find us on Twitter, Facebook, and Instagram: @ontarioline 
Visit the website: www.metrolinx.com/ontarioline 

Visit our community office: 
770 Queen Street East (near Queen & Broadview) 
General hours:  
Mondays, Tuesdays, and Fridays: 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 
Wednesdays and Thursdays: 10:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. 

Disponible en français sur demande. Si vous êtes intéressé, veuillez envoyer un courriel à OntarioLine@metrolinx.com 

 

 

What is Happening:  

• Enbridge Gas will be relocating its utilities at Pape and Riverdale Avenues to make room for the future Ontario 
Line construction. Crews will dig an open trench and install a new gas line at the intersection.  

• This work will begin as early as Monday, July 31, 2023, for approximately two – three (2-3) weeks; each phase 
will take approximately one (1) week to complete.  

• This work will be conducted by NPL Canada on behalf of Enbridge Gas.  

 

What to Expect:    

• Residents and businesses near the sites may hear noise caused by the construction activities. 

• Alternating lane closures on Pape and Riverdale Avenues will be required to safely complete this work. 
Traffic control barrels will be used to delineate work zones to guide motorists.  

• The east side of the Pape Riverdale intersection may be closed for 2-3 days to complete this work. 
Alternate route will be shared as soon as possible. 

• Temporary pedestrian rerouting will be in place at the crosswalk on the east side of the intersection.  

• Full access to the Pape Avenue Junior Public School and playground will be maintained. 

• Access to residences will always be maintained. 

• Temporary fencing and noise blankets for noise and dust control will be used. 

• A paid duty officer and/or traffic control personnel will be on-site managing traffic and pedestrian flow. 

• Signage will be posted around the site to direct pedestrians. 

• Equipment may be left on site but will be properly secured and stored to ensure safety. 

• All the necessary permits have been obtained for this work. 

• Work may be delayed due to weather conditions or unforeseen circumstances.  

•  

 •  

Transit Information:  

• The bus stop on the east side of Pape Avenue, north of Riverdale Avenue, will be relocated to accommodate 
this work. Please visit www.ttc.ca for more information.  

About the project 
• The Ontario Line will be a 15.6-kilometre subway line that will make it faster and easier to travel within Toronto 

and beyond. 
• The line will bring 15 new stations to the city and will run from Exhibition Place, through downtown, all the way 

to the Eglinton Crosstown at Don Mills Road and Eglinton Avenue East.   

• It will accommodate nearly 400,000 daily trips and provide significant relief from crowding throughout the 
existing transit network thanks to connections to more than 40 other subways, GO train, LRT, streetcar, and bus 
routes. 
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